
To all of you voting on this bill this is a no brainer to vote no on!  This would make carrying concealed so complicated that a person 
who is a responsible gun owner accidently break a law.  This person then would lose hunting rights, gun ownership and worst of all 
be labeled a felon!  This is a bad bill and should not have even got this far.  This is a sad day for Oregon when good law abiding gun 
owners/citizens are targeted for being a gun owner.  When have you seen a law abiding concealed carry owner start shooting in a 
school, airport, college etc.?  Legal gun ownership dissuades criminals from attacking soft targets where criminals know if guns are 
illegal that they will not be stopped until law enforcement arrives or they cowardly take their own life.


